Dear Parents,

I am so excited to be your child's first grade teacher! This year will be full of surprises and fun! I look forward to meeting you at our classroom orientation on August 5th from 8:30 - 9:15. At the orientation in our classroom, you will receive the following: classroom information, forms to fill out, and you will also be filling out your child's transportation tag. This tag will need to be worn (pinned to child's bookbag) for the first two weeks of school. If your child will be riding the bus and you are not sure what the bus number is or what load your child will ride, you will need to contact the transportation office downtown or arrive early and get this information in the lunchroom. ***You will need this bus information by orientation.*** If your child will be a car rider in the afternoon, you can stop by the lunchroom and get your carpool tag before or after you leave the orientation. There will also be various DPES items for sale in the lunchroom.

A supply list is being sent with this letter and I will also post it to Parent Square. There is a wish list on the back of the supply list and anything you can donate will be greatly appreciated! <u>Please bring all supplies to the Open House</u>.

Our first day of school is August 7th and I am looking forward to a fantastic school year! If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at delaney.white@acboe.net, message on Parent Square or call 334-361-6400 (school) and leave a message for me and I will get back with you as soon as I can. Also, please check the website (www.dpeseagles.com) every few days. There are a lot of dates already on the calendar and you can visit my page from there as well by clicking on "School Staff". I have posted a "Get to Know Me" video for the kids to watch over in the forms and I will include the power point and packet from orientation there as well.

Sincerely,

Delaney White